
From: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 Jan 2024 04:23:34
To: DMS.Development.Control@blaby.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: 23/1025/LBCVAR | 51 High Street Enderby
Attachments: 

 
 

From: William Kelly <William.Kelly@leics.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 12:47 PM
To: Jill Sampson <Jill.Sampson@blaby.gov.uk>
Cc: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Subject: 23/1025/LBCVAR | 51 High Street Enderby
 
Dear Jill,
 
23/1025/LBCVAR | Variation of condition 2 imposed on listed building consent 22/1085/LBC to allow alterations to skittle alley 
including replacement roof, rainwater pipes and guttering, works to windows, replacement of window frame between store 
and skittle alley with stud partition and replacement flue. | 51 High Street Enderby
 
Archaeological Comments
 
I can confirm we have no comments to make in relation to this variation of condition consultation.
 
Please do feel free to get in touch if you have any further queries.
 
Kind Regards,
 
William
 
William Kelly | Senior Planning Archaeologist (Heritage)| Historic & Natural Environment Team | Planning, Historic & Natural 
Environment Department | Room 200, County Hall | Glenfield | Leicestershire | LE3 8RA
 0116 305 0039 |   07871 733 637 |  William.Kelly@leics.gov.uk
 

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, 
disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received. 
Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire County Council's policy on the 
use of electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or Freedom 
of Information legislation. Details about how we handle information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-
protection

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the Leicestershire County Council.

Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. Whilst Leicestershire County Council has taken 
every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of 
these factors. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.
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